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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to increase the 

authorized contract amount with FTN Associates, Ltd., for 
Professional Engineering Consultant Services for the 
Yorkwood Neighborhood Drainage Improvement Project on 
Smith Creek.  
 

FISCAL IMPACT This amendment authorizes an increase to the existing contract 
ceiling price of $68,000.00, for an amended contract price not 
to exceed amount of $254,100.00.   Funding for the project is 
from the American Rescue Plan Act allocation pursuant to 
Resolution No. 15,524 of August 17, 2021.  
 

RECOMMENDATION                                 Approval of the resolution 
 

BACKGROUND Resolution No. 15,524, as adopted by the Little Rock Board of 
Directors made a $3,000,000.00 allotment of Local Fiscal 
Recovery Act Funds for Water and Sewer Infrastructure 
Improvement Projects.  Staff has identified currently designed, 
eligible projects in Wards 1, 3 and 7.  FTN Associates, Ltd., 
was previously selected to complete preliminary design work 
for the project and will now be authorized to complete the 
design and prepare the application for the required U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers Permit(s). 
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